NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
ON PROPOSED LOCAL LAW NO. 1 OF THE
YEAR 2022 FOR THE TOWN OF PERSIA

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that pursuant to Section 3-c of the General Municipal Law, a public
hearing will be held before the Town Board of the Town of Persia, New York, at the Town
Hall, 8 West Main Street, Gowanda, New York, on Thursday, June 9, 2022, at 7:00 p.m. to
consider the following:

Town of Persia Proposed Local Law No. 1-2022: A local law amending Solar Permitting
(Article XXI) Section 6(B) wherein “Large Scale Ground Mounted Solar Systems are
permitted as accessory and principal uses in Town of Persia, subject to the following
conditions, unless specifically waived by the Town Board as part of the permit:”

If adopted by the Town Board, this Local Law shall become effective upon being filed with
the Town Clerk. Copies of the Proposed Local Law are available in the Persia Town Clerk's
Office. All interested parties may attend and be heard.

Dated: May 12, 2022



